Hon Grant Robertson

MP for Wellington Central

Minister of Finance Associate Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage

Minister for Sport and Recreation

22 JUL 2019

Matthew Hooton
fyi-request-10506-b0eaadec@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Matthew

Thank you for your Official Information Act request received on 24 June 2019. You
requested:

Meeting held in the Office of the Minister of Finance around 7pm on Tuesday 28 May.

1. Names and job titles of all attendees

2. All documents considered at the meeting

3. All notes taken or marks made on the documents referred to in 2 above

4. Why no decision was taken at the meeting to immediately release market-sensitive

parts of the Budget
| have decided under section 15A of the Official Information Act to extend the time limit for
deciding on your request by an additional 10 working days. The new due date for
responding to your request is 5 August 2019

The extension is required because of the consultations needed to make a decision on your
request.

This extension will also apply to the time limit for transferring your request, should this
become relevant.

Notwithstanding this extension, | undertake to make a decision on your request as soon as
reasonably practicable.

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review this decision.

Yours sincerely

Hon Grant Robertson
Minister of Finance
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